
NOTICE TO MEMBERS

We would like to remind all members of the following club 
bye-law regarding the use of changing rooms:

To ensure comfort, safety, and privacy for all, we seek your 
kind cooperation in adhering strictly to this rule. If you 

observe any member not abiding by this bye-law, please 
report the matter immediately to the Counter Staff or 

Security for further action. 

We thank you for your understanding and support in 
maintaining a respectful club environment. 

The Management 
8 July 2025

Club Bye-Law 15.16.7 – Changing Rooms

• Children below the age of five (5) must use the 
children’s changing room. 

• Children between five (5) and ten (10) years old must 
either use either the respective adult or children’s 
changing rooms.
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